
 

Re-registration Process 
2024-2025 School Year 
 
The re-registration period is from January 22 to 31, 2024. 
 
As of January 22, parents must complete the re-registration process for their child 
through the Mozaïk Parent Portal.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
Re-register your child in just a few clicks: quick, simple and paperless! 
 
All parents must complete the re-registration process to ensure that their child is officially 
registered for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Log in to your account at https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/ and click on: 

      
You will need to verify that all information concerning your child is accurate and then 
confirm your child’s re-registration. You will be able to modify your telephone numbers 
and indicate a change of address for the current year or the next school year.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s school. 
 
Further information will be sent to you concerning course selection at the secondary 
level in February and daycare registration in May. 

Only those with parental authority have access to the re-registration 
process in the portal. Once one parent has completed the re-registration 
process, the other parent may no longer make modifications to the 
re-registration information.  
 

https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/

